



10 March 2016

CP Hoong Wee Teck Commissioner of Police

Dear Commissioner Hoong,

I thank the Singapore Police Force for organising the State Funeral for founding Prime Minister Mr Lee Kuan Yew in March 2015. The Police did an outstanding job managing the large public turnout, and ensuring tight but not burdensome public order and security for the entire week of national mourning. Your efforts were vital in allowing the nation to come together, in a safe and dignified way, to mourn and remember the life and legacy of Mr Lee.

On 29 March 2015, during the State Funeral Procession, the 21st Battalion, Singapore Artillery fired a 21-gun salute with four ceremonial 25pounder howitzers for Mr Lee from the Padang.

On behalf of the Government, I would like to present to the Singapore Police Force one of the artillery shell casings from the gun salute, as a token of our deep appreciation.

Yours sincerely





10 March 2016

AC Lim Chee Pheng Commander **Police Security Command**

Dear Connandor,

I thank the Police Security Command for protecting our founding Prime Minister Mr Lee Kuan Yew for close to 56 years. I deeply appreciate the commitment and dedication of all of Mr Lee's Personal Security Officers, and other members of the Command, for making sure that he was always safe and cared for.

On 29 March 2015, during Mr Lee's State Funeral Procession, the 21st Battalion, Singapore Artillery fired a 21-gun salute with four ceremonial 25-pounder howitzers for Mr Lee from the Padang.

On behalf of the Government, I would like to present to the Police Security Command one of the artillery shell casings from the gun salute, as a token of our deep appreciation.

Yours sinceroly







